Message

From: Graham, Jasmine [/O=GOVT/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GRAHAM, JASMINE24D]

Sent: 7/20/2018 9:32:42 AM

To: DL - Council & Support Staff [/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cnh=dlcouncil]

cC: McKinnon, Dan [/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=dmckinno]; Wunderlich, Nancy

[/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=NWUNDERL]; McGuire, Gord
[/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cnh=Recipients/cn=gmcguire]; Cameron, Diana
[/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=dcameron]; Jacob, Susan [/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=Slacob];
Becke, Michael [/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=mbeck]; Recine, Jen
[/O=GOVT/OU=EMAIL/cn=Recipients/cn=jrecine]

Subject: PSA: Southbound lanes on the Red Hill Valley Parkway closed overnight on Sunday

Dear Mayor Eisenberger and Members of Council,

Please be advised that the following PSA about a full overnight closure of the southbound lanes on the Red Hill Valley
Parkway will be sent to local media shortly.

Any questions about this closure or the work can be directed to Michael Becke.
Thank you,

Jasmine Graham

Communications Officer

Strategic Partnerships & Communications Division
City Manager’s Office, City of Hamilton

Desk: (905) 546-2424 ext.1430

Cell: (905) 973-2829

™1 Hamilton

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

For Immediate Release
July 20, 2018

Southbound lanes on the Red Hill Valley Parkway closed overnight on Sunday
HAMILTON, ON — To safely complete sampling of the asphalt, the City of Hamilton will close the
southbound lanes of the Red Hill Valley Parkway between Barton Street and Mud Street this Sunday
night.

Pending weather, the closure will begin on Sunday, July 22 at 5 p.m. and is expected to wrap up
before 6 a.m. on Monday, July 23, 2018.

The closure will allow crews to take samples of the asphalt, which will be tested for potential future
recycling in resurfacing the Red Hill Valley Parkway in 2019.
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Additionally, overnight rolling lane closures to accommodate the installation of reflective markers are
still ongoing on the Red Hill Valley Parkway between Greenhill Avenue and Dartnall Road.

The City of Hamilton thanks residents for their patience as we complete these important infrastructure
improvements.
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MEDIA CONTACT:

Jasmine Graham
Communications Officer

City of Hamilton
905-546-2424, ext. 1430
jasmine.graham@hamilton.ca
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